
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.  15.2.5               

Request for Council’s Consideration 

X Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the 
Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  November 19, 2024 

Subject:  Avebury Court Middle Sackville - Designated Greenspace 
 

Motion for Council to Consider:  
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer to prepare a staff 
report on if a Designated Greenspace exist for a section of Avebury Court in Middle 
Sackville 
 

Reason: Avebury Court residents are concerned if a new planned development next to 
them proceeds it will take away their Designated Greenspace, which is the reason 
many residents moved to the area. 
 

Outcome Sought:  A staff report with baseline data and initiatives that would indicate if 
the Designated Greenspace should remain. 
 

Councillor 
John Young 

District 
14 

 


